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Village School
The recent introduction of a system of walkers to escort the children between the school and the recreation ground for PE lessons has been a great success.  Hopefully, it will ensure the school’s continued use of the recreation ground.
 
Recreation Ground
The grass cutting contract continues to go well and the surface is in fairly good condition.  Minor damage resulted from the recent wedding but this is nothing significant.

The tidying of the woodland area has been a great improvement, the introduction of the bee hive has been welcomed by the school and there have been no negative comments from elsewhere.  In all respects the general condition of the recreation ground is satisfactory. 

Play Area 
There is good use of the play area and the recent safety inspection revealed nothing significantly untoward.  Thanks go to the volunteers who made this possible by their generous contributions to maintenance.

Miscellaneous
A gate post has been damaged by a vehicle leaving the car park after the dog show.  The post is broken and needs to be replaced.  The Nimmo-Scotts have recently had a similar post replaced on their property by John Wheeler of Burbage.  I propose that he should be invited to quote for the job and would be grateful for the Council’s approval to proceed.  Minor work is also required to a loose post on the pedestrian gate.  

Colin Sibun
5th October 2017


